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Students and staff are participating in remote learning experiences that utilize video 
conferencing for synchronous/live instruction. The use of video conferencing requires all 
students and staff to adhere to our division Acceptable Use Policy (IIBEA and IIBEA-R). Under 
these policies, students and staff are expected to participate in these learning experiences in a 
respectful manner, which includes respecting the rights to privacy for all participants of such 
video conferences. All parties need to respect the academic work and virtual classroom 
discussion of all students, staff, and teachers involved. 
  
Some video conferences may be recorded and shared by teachers with students for later 
viewing. Further unauthorized sharing of recordings of another student or staff member’s voice 
or image without their consent is a violation of the Acceptable Use Policy, which may be subject 
to disciplinary action by your school administration and may require a report to the Rockingham 
County Sheriff’s Office. Therefore, all student participants in and viewers of remote learning 
experiences agree that they will not save, record, share or post video, photos or audio 
recordings from such experiences. 
  
By participating in the remote learning experience, which includes video conferencing, parents 
and students agree to being recorded by RCPS for educational purposes. Parents or students 
who have any concerns with the recording of their image and voice should speak to their school 
principal. 
  
Lastly, the rules of the classroom and school building, and all RCPS policies, apply to the 
remote learning experience. 
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